Clerks Report for Hadlow Down Parish Council meeting to be held on 1%t December 2020

1.

The Clerk had added an article to the village website updating residents of the fact that Wealden
DC will no longer be sending neighbour notification letters informing them of adjacent planning
applications.

The Clerk had actioned Reserves movements as agreed (£225 into Pension Earmarked Reserve
and £737.76 from Unallocated Reserves to pay for laptop and accessories (incl. VAT)).

The Clerk had reported to East Sussex County Council (ESCC) the holly bush opposite the burial
ground that is overhanging the pavement.

The Clerk had reported to ESCC the need for the verge to be cut back to expose the pavement
from The Grange to the mouth of the entrance to Waste Wood.

The Clerk had reported to ESCC the serious drainage issue at Five Chimneys Lane.



